
     

September 30, 2020              

For Immediate Release 

 

COVID-19 support programs 

being suspended pending review 
 
Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land Claims Agreement are advised that, 

effective immediately, all Nunatsiavut Government COVID-19 emergency 

relief programs have been suspended, with the exception of the provision of 

cleaning supplies within the Labrador Inuit Settlement Area. 

 

Nunatsiavut Government staff is currently re-evaluating all programs, with the 

goal of making improvements to ensure efficient and effective delivery of 

future emergency relief initiatives to eligible Beneficiaries. Some of the 

existing programs may be either revamped or discontinued, while others may 

be developed.  An announcement on future programming is expected before 

the end of October, following the completion of the ongoing review. 

 

The Nunatsiavut Government appreciates the understanding and patience of 

Beneficiaries as we strive to improve and enhance COVID-19 relief programs 

and initiatives. 

 

  


